TOWN OF MANY
July 29, 2020
Special Called Session

The Mayor and Aldermen of the Town of Many met in special session via teleconference due to the
COVID-19 outbreak, on Wednesday, July 29, 2020 at 2:00 P.M. which was conducted from Town
Hall. Present were Mayor Pro-Tem James Kennedy, Deputy Clerk Janice Randow and Mayor’s
Assistant Phyllis Jeansonne. Present by teleconference where roll call was announced one
member at a time, were Mayor Ken Freeman and council members Gay Corley, Bobbie Jackson,
Anita Darwin and Mary Brocato.

Mayor Ken Freeman called the meeting to order at 2:00 P.M.

Open to Public Comments relating to items on agenda: No one from the public was available

The purpose of the meeting:

ief's Recommendation - Hir neth e 0’'Con as as full-time officer at
14.00 per hour with an e ive date of ASAP: Alderwoman Darwin asked why he
moved around so much in jobs to which Deputy Clerk Janice Randow stated that he most
recently worked with Robeline for five years. Mayor Freeman asked if his previous job
references stated they would rehire him to which Ms. Jeansonne replied yes. Motion to
approve by Alderwoman Corley and seconded by Alderwoman Jackson. Vote was

unanimous as each council member was called by name one at a time.

Alderwoman Brocato left the meeting at 2:06 P.M.

Chief's Recommendation - Hire Kennith J. Neal as as full-time officer at $14.00 per
hour with an effective date of ASAP: Motion to approve by Alderwoman Jackson and

seconded by Alderman Kennedy. Vote was unanimous as each council member was called
by name one at a time.

Next scheduled Regular Council Meeting is on Tuesday, August 18, 2020.

Motion to adjourn meeting was made by Alderman Kennedy and seconded by Alderwoman
Jackson. Vote unanimous as Mayor Freeman called each council member by name one at a time.
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